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November 7, 2019 
 

 

GENERAL MEETING 
 
Our General Meeting will be at the MUD building, 805 Hidden Canyon Rd, Katy. Meeting starts at 10:00AM. Refreshments and 
Meet and Greet will start at 9:30AM. They are on the first Thursday of each month. The dates are: November 7, 2019, December 
5, 2019, January 9 (second Thursday because of Holidays) February 6, 2020, March 5, 2020, April 2, 2020, and May 7, 2020. 
 
PROGRAMS-Mary Weatherl 
 
The Garden club meeting on November 7, 2019 will be a presentation on Holiday Décor presented by Alice Brown & Frankie 
Green.  Frankie will start the presentation demonstrating table decorations for Thanksgiving and Christmas. Alice will follow 
with a demonstration on how she makes her deco mesh wreaths. One of her Christmas wreaths will be in the raffle. Hope that 
you can join us! 
 
SUNSHINE AND LUNCH-Maddy Gardner 
 
The after meeting lunch will be at Willie’s. Address is 19905 Katy Freeway 
 
PLANT SHOPPE-Nan Righter 
 
There will be no Plant Shoppe at the November meeting. 
 
FUNDRAISING-Carole Royer 
 
Selling Palm Flex Garden Gloves—$4.00 per pair; various colors and multiple sizes; recommended for gardening tasks, general 
purpose applications, mechanical applications and stocking stuffers.  
 
HOSPITALITY-Janet White 
 
I want to thank the following hostesses for their delicious treats at the October meeting: 
Flora Tiedt, Cheryl Fawvor, Kathy Coleman, Gayle Granger, Jean Bays, Nan Righter and Norma Beustring.  The hospitality 
hostesses for November are:  Linda Warren, Maddy Gardner, Bonnie Harding, Pam Vogel, Carole Yard, Janet White and Suzi 
Kana. 
 
FEDERATION-Cheryl Fawvor 
 
The Federation Meeting will be Friday, November 8, 2019.  The speaker will be Anna Vallery and she will speak about "Creating A 
Bird-Friendly Community".  If you'd like to carpool to the meeting, please contact Cheryl Fawvor at 832-390-7321. 
 
CHRISTMAS LUNCHEON-Doris Netto and Maddy Gardner 
 
There will be a sign-up sheet for our Christmas Luncheon at the November meeting. The cost is $30 per person which includes 3 
courses, 20% tip, and tax. The garden club will pay the rest.  There will be no refunds after payment is made. More details to follow.  
 
BIRTHDAYS 
 

11/07 Taylor, Anne Rita 11/20 Hardisty, Lee 12/06 Parma, Shirley 

11/11 Pirooz, Fay 11/25 Steinberg, Diane 12/07 Plesko, Pat 

11/18 Marinucci, Amy 12/03 Brown, Alice Lanik 12/07 St Clair , Margaret 

11/20 Crawford, Patricia 12/05 Holden, Lisa 
   

SPECIAL NOTES 
 
Please bring any old gardening tools, books, magazines, pots, etc. you no longer want or need to our General Meetings for 
other members who may want to use them.  
 
 
Welcome back Matty and Lori from their world travels in Europe. 
 
Congratulations to Lisa Holden on the birth of a new grand baby. 
 
We would like to offer condolences to Flora Tiedt on the passing of her sister, Linda.  

 


